
 

      
 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION 

EXEMPTION FROM ARTICLE 8(1) OF THE COMPETITION (JERSEY) LAW 2005 

 

Applicant: Jersey Doctors on Call (JDOC) 

Agreement: Out of Hours GP Services 

Industries involved: General Medical Practitioners 

 

  

The Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (the Authority) has received an application for an 

exemption under Article 9 of the Competition (Jersey) Law 2005 for an arrangement concerning out 

of hours GP services. Under the arrangement, JDOC’s members agree to charge common prices for 

the provision of after-hours medical care (home visits, hospital visits and telephone consultations). 

Similar Exemptions for this agreement have previously been granted by the Authority, with the last 

Exemption granted in 2022. Details of previous Exemptions can be found on our website: www.jcra.je. 

The Authority invites comments regarding this application for exemption. The deadline for comments 

is 5pm on 28 March 2025. Please send any comments by e-mail to info@jcra.je, clearly marked ‘C-021 

Jersey Doctors on Call’, noting whether you wish for your comments to be anonymous. 
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